
 

 

June 26, 2020 
 

Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                   Mr. G. Cook, Co Principal       
Mrs.  L. White , Vice Principal          
  

Dear Bellmoore Community, 
 

It is hard to believe, but our 2019/2020 school year has come to an end. It will be a school year that we will all 

remember, as we experience a whole new world with a blended learning approach.  As an Administration Team, we 

sincerely hope that you and your family have stayed safe and well and continue to do so as we move through COVid 

19 together. 
 

We would like to begin by congratulating the Grade 8 Class of 2019/2020.  Our Virtual Graduation Ceremony was 

shared with our Grade 8 families on June 25th at 8:30 a m.  We are sincerely hoping that our students were able to 

celebrate over and over again, as they shared the experience, in small groupings or virtually with loved ones and 

special friends.  We wish our Grade 8’s the very best moving forward into high school and beyond. 
 

Attached you will find an updated Staff List for September 2020.  Below we have outlined the Staff Members (in 

alphabetical order by last name) who are leaving Bellmoore School and we wish them the very best moving forward 

in HWDSB: 
 

 

 

Below we have outlined the Staff Members (in alphabetical order by last name) who are joining the Bellmoore Team: 
 

 

 

On behalf of the Bellmoore Team, have a safe and happy summer.  Beginning on August 4th, 2020, HWDSB will roll 

out the plan for learning in September 2020.  We promise to keep you informed and to continue creating an 

elementary, academic experience for the Binbrook Community that is rewarding safe and memorable for all 

concerned. 

The Bellmoore Administration Team 

N. Abou Sharaf 

V. Aquirre 

J. Bishop 

A. Brown 

C. DeCaire 

T. Chatelain 

K. Green 

E. Head 

R. Janiszewski 

A. Kitchen 

H. Kuhn-Stewart 

P. Leaney 

M. McKerracher 

M. Priddle-Guinther 

J. Rowles 

Z. Ryckman 

D. Steven 

M. Stewart 
D. Swartman 

J. Birkby 

J. Bremner 

K. Falls 

C. Fidanza 

D. Levon 

S. Polillo 

K. Preston 

T. Sherriff 

B. Sumner 
L. Sierdsma 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

School Council Meeting  

 
Thursday, September 24th at 6:30 pm 

 

School Council Elections will happen at this meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council Bazaar 
 

Saturday, November 21st  

 

 

 



 

 

Grade 9 Orientation Program   

 

 

Register at:   2020 Grade 9 Orientation Program—Student Application Form 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Orientation will run from 10 am to noon on Aug 31st and Sept 1st. 
Depending on what restrictions are still in place at this 
time, orientation will either be virtual with both an asynchronous 
and synchronous portion OR if possible we will have students come 
to the building. Either way we will ensure students are comfortable 
and prepared for grade 9!  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aq_-er6xg0ypdMQ6iyFWNJo_y93svFVKiiiAWZB-HKpUMEVJWkRXTloyVURBS09NWURMV1JUODA5WS4u

